



Volume 3, Issue 3

March, 2010

IN THIS ISSUE	HELPFUL TIDBITS FOR THE MONTH
 Helpful Tidbits for the Month Upcoming Schedule Congratulations Dues Past Due Defensive Driving Schedule Sympathy Wishes Special Thanks Recent Donations Thinking of You Get Well Wishes RECENT DONATIONS	Always stand your broom on the handle so the broom itself doesn't get bent out of shape. In order to have your cut flowers last longer add a few drops of bleach to the water to kill the bacteria. Does your house smell of last night's dinner? Try simmering a sliced lemon in a small pot of water to fill your house with freshness.
RECENT DONATIONS	THINKING OF YOU WISHES
THREE GLASS SHOWCASES Donated by Gerald Caraway of Georgetown.	I am sure a "Thinking of You"card to some of our members would put a bright spot in their day.
FOUR TON AIR CONDITIONER (From After Hours Heating & Air Conditioning.) To replace the one at the Barrel Barn that was destroyed during the snow storm. Thanks to Joan Tyndall of the Georgetown Chamber for e-mailing our need to their members.	Ruth Wilkins at 110 West North Street, Georgetown, De 19947 Pat Cheyney at 7 Country Lane, Lewes, De 19958
AN 1885 PRINT OF GEORGETOWN Donated by Ruth Wilkins. (Cost of matting and re-framing defrayed by the memorial donations in memory of Peter F. Brown.) A metal cased Atwater Kent Model 42 Radio that was manufactured in 1928 and featured a lift off top with a Type E3 radio tube speaker. Donated by Terry Timmons.	GET WELL WISHES Terry Reynolds is the Son-In-Law of our members Joe & Myrna Smith, and is a patient in Jefferson Hospital in Philadelphia. Get Well wishes can be mailed to him at 24392 Shortly Road, Georgetown, De 19947

OUR WEB SITE IS: WWW.MARVELMUSEUM.COM

OUR E-MAIL IS: WWW.MARVELMUSEUM@JUNO.COM

Your ad could be here next time! Call 855-9660 for details \$5.00 per month



ukebox Jim's

JUKEBOXES FOR SALE Rowe/AMI & Rockola CD's & 45 machines

Jackie Rains Manager/Restorator Repair & Restoration Start enjoying memories at home!

302-698-5437

www.restoredjukeboxes.com cjs302n@comcast.net

50/50 Tickets

Are a low budget fundraiser for the Society; we have begun selling tickets at every meeting, the cost is \$2 each or 3 for \$5 Thank you for supporting the GHS.

Ad sponsored by Jack Short





CATHERINE A. PEPPER Independent Branch Leader

> 22585 Sussex Pines Road Georgetown, DE 19947 (302) 745-5056

www.longaberger.com/cpepper cappd77@aol.com

CHARDON LTD FINE JEWELRY & GIFTS
Charlie and Donna Koskey Proprietors

S0 The Circle Georgetown, Delaware 19947 Phone: 302-856-7202 Fax: 302-656-7202 E-mail: chardon@dmv.com Website: www.chardonitd.com

Monday-Friday 10AM TO 6PM SATURDAY 10AM TO 4PM

Celebrating our 10 year Anniversary



TUNNELL & RAYSOR, P.A.

30 East Pine Street Georgetown, DE 19947 (302) 856-7313 www.tunnellraysor.com

Additional Locations:
Bethany Beach *Lewes *Rehoboth Beach

Full Service Law Firm with Concentrated Practice Areas
in All Real Estate Matters

DEFENSIVE DRIVING

Remember, if you attend and complete either basic, or advanced classes you are then eligible to receive a discount on your vehicle insurance. In order to attend the class you must call toll free 1-(800)342-2287 to register. Classes sponsored by the Delaware Safety Council are held in the dining hall of the Lynch Building and at the Marvel Carriage Museum from 6:30 to 9:30 P.M.. The next scheduled classes are for Wednesday, April 7th & Thursday, April 22nd for the advanced, and Wednesday, April 14th & Thursday, April 15th for the basic classes.

HOURS FOR THE GIFT SHOP

The Gift Shop is run only by loyal volunteers therefore it is not always open regular hours, but remember there is a nice selection of books, collectibles, knick-knacks, childrens items, candles, greeting cards, hand made pottery, sweat shirts, tee shirts & Return Day souvenirs, (just to mention a few items.) Need a special gift??????

Gift Certificates are also always available. Call 855-9660 to be sure someone is there.



DUES

DON'T FORGET DUES FOR THE NEW YEAR WILL BE PAST DUE ON MARCH 31" WE ARE STILL ACCEPTING THEM. PLEASE MAIL TO 510 SOUTH BEDFORD STREET GEORGETOWN, DE 19947

GEORGETOWN FAMILY RESTAURANT

Please note the Georgetown Family Restaurant located at 115 E. Market Street in Georgetown is no longer offering the per-centage the third Monday of the month to the Historical Society. We wish to thank everyone who dined there while this was in effect. Every bit helps.

SYMPATHY WISHES

Sympathy to President, James Bowden, Jr Family in the loss of his Brother, Ken Bowden. His services will be held on Sunday, March 28th 1 to 2 P.M. Viewing, 2 P.M. Service at Watson-Yates Funeral Home Front & King Streets, Seaford, De. Expressions of sympathy can be mailed to 22605 East Trap Pond Rd, Georgetown, De 19947

Sympathy to the Mamielee Lankford family in the loss of her Son, Richard Lankford, Jr. Expressions of sympathy can be mailed to her at 20899 Little Lankford Lane, Georgetown, De 19947

Sympathy also to his Father, Richard Lankford, Sr, and Step-Mother Brenda. Their address for expressions of sympathy is 654 North Bedford Street, Georgetown, De 19947.

CONGRATULATIONS

Congratulations to Georgetown Mayor Eddie & Karen Lambden on the celebration of their 30th wedding anniversary.

Congratulations to Ryan Faucett a local Georgetown Sussex Tech Senior for saving a drowning man's life recently.

10th Annual Easter Egg Hunt

Saturday, March 27th 11AM-1PM

Marvel Carriage Museum in Georgetown

Egg Hunt at 12 Noon



Many Thanks to Our Generous Sponsors

CHARDON JEWELRY LTD

CORNERSTONE MEDIA PRODUCTIONS

DELAWARE CAMPING CENTER

DELAWARE STATE POLICE FCU

DELMARVA POWER JOSHUA M. FREEMAN FOUNDATION THE INSURANCE MARKET

LESTER REALTY NRG ENERGY MERCANTILE PROCESSING, INC.

SUSSEX COUNTY POST PERDUE FARMS TYNDALL'S CONSTRUCTION LLC WALMART

A Georgetown Chamber Event Call 856-1544 for info visit www.georgetowncoc.com

HISTORICAL SOCIETY DUES

Thanks to everyone that has responded so far that 2010 dues were due. Now they are past due, but we are still accepting them as follows:

Individual \$20.00 Family \$25.00

(includes children under age 18)

Business Associate \$50.00 Life Membership (one time fee) \$200.00

Please check one and return with payment to:

Georgetown Historical Society

510 South Bedford Street

Georgetown, De. 19947

Upcoming Schedule

April 5, 2010 Covered Dish Dinner 6:30 P.M. to welcome new members, short business meeting to follow dinner, no speaker scheduled. Main entree and beverage will be provided. Charge will be \$5.00 payable at the door. This will cover expenses for main entree. No charge to most recent new members who have already been invited by a letter of invitation.

May 3, 2010 Regular Meeting 7:30 P.M., Speaker Ralph Prettyman, a historical consultant from Milford, will talk about the restoration of the "Smith House" located at 8 South Front Street in Georgetown, also known as the "Dr. Green House," and is one of the oldest buildings in Georgetown.

Notice

As usual there will be no regular meetings during the months of July and August. The June meeting will be an indoor picnic at 6:30 P.M. Details will follow later.

SPECIAL THANKS

I would like to express my sincere appreciation to the helping hands that usually pitch in to help get the newsletters in the mail. They are Sara Swafford, and her daughter, Amanda, Joan Messick, Anita Wallach, Lillian Mills and Albert "Hank" Engberg.

Thanks A Bunch! Rosalie Walls